[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Editorial staff  

This is to certify that the Directorate Language Services at the University of South Africa language edited the journal article, “Social Media and Social Capital in Online Learning” to be submitted for reviewing.

The onus is, however, on the author to make the changes suggested and to attend to the queries. Please note that we do not accept responsibility for content errors.
Direct any queries regarding the editing of this article to me.   



Kind regards
Ilze                     
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Mrs Ilze Holtzhausen de Beer
Manager (Language Services)
Academic Planning
Tel: 012 3376090  |  Cell: 0829275324  |
E-mail: dbeeric@unisa.ac.za 
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